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Scorpions' Dance Jefferson Morley 2022-06-07 For the 50th anniversary of the
Watergate break-in: The untold story of President Richard Nixon, CIA Director
Richard Helms, and their volatile shared secrets that ended a presidency.
Scorpions' Dance by intelligence expert and investigative journalist Jefferson
Morley reveals the Watergate scandal in a completely new light: as the
culmination of a concealed, deadly power struggle between President Richard
Nixon and CIA Director Richard Helms. Nixon and Helms went back decades; both
were 1950s Cold Warriors, and both knew secrets about the disastrous Bay of
Pigs invasion of Cuba as well as off-the-books American government and CIA
plots to remove Fidel Castro and other leaders in Latin America. Both had
enough information on each other to ruin their careers. After the Watergate
burglary on June 17, 1972, Nixon was desperate to shut down the FBI's
investigation. He sought Helms' support and asked that the CIA
intervene—knowing that most of the Watergate burglars were retired CIA agents,
contractors, or long-term assets with deep knowledge of the Agency's most
sensitive secrets. The two now circled each other like scorpions, defending
themselves with the threat of lethal attack. The loser would resign his office
in disgrace; the winner, however, would face consequences for the secrets he
had kept. Rigorously researched and dramatically told, Scorpions' Dance uses
long-neglected evidence to reveal a new perspective on one of America's most
notorious presidential scandals.
The Bourbon King Bob Batchelor 2019-09-03 The rise and fall of the man who
cracked Prohibition to become one of the world’s richest criminal
masterminds—and helped inspire The Great Gatsby. Love, murder, political
intrigue, mountains of cash, and rivers of bourbon…The tale of George Remus is
a grand spectacle and a lens into the dark heart of Prohibition. Yes, Congress
gave teeth to Prohibition in October, 1919, but the law didn’t stop George
Remus from amassing a fortune that would be worth billions of dollars today. As
one Jazz Age journalist put it, “Remus was to bootlegging what Rockefeller was
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to oil.” Author Bob Batchelor breathes life into the largest bootlegging
operation in America—greater than that of Al Capone—and a man considered the
best criminal defense lawyer of his era. Remus bought an empire of distilleries
on Kentucky’s “Bourbon Trail” and used his other profession, as a pharmacist,
to profit off legal loopholes. He spent millions bribing officials in the
Harding Administration, and he created a roaring lifestyle that epitomized the
Jazz Age over which he ruled. That is, before he came crashing down in one of
the most sensational murder cases in American history: a cheating wife, the Gman who seduced her and put Remus in jail, and the plunder of a Bourbon Empire.
Remus murdered his wife in cold-blood and then shocked a nation winning his
freedom based on a condition he invented—temporary maniacal insanity. “The
fantastic story of George Remus makes the rest of the “Roaring Twenties” look
like the “Boring Twenties” in comparison.” ―David Pietrusza, author of 1920:
The Year of the Six Presidents
The Soprano State Bob Ingle 2008-02-19 A close-up study of the pervasive
corruption infecting New Jersey politics, business, and government explores
scandals that have rocked the state for years, including the influence of the
Mafia and the 2004 outing and resignation of the governor.
Bringing Down the Mob Thomas Reppetto 2006-10-31 The riveting, often bloody
account of how the fifty-year attack by the federal government virtually
extinguished the nation's most powerful crime syndicate In the critically
acclaimed American Mafia, Thomas Reppetto narrated the ferocious ascendancy of
organized crime in America. In this fascinating sequel, he follows the mob from
its peak into a shadowy period of decline as the government, no longer able to
deny its existence, made subduing the Mafia a matter of national priority.
Reppetto draws on a lifetime of field experience to tell the stories of the
Mafia's twentieth-century leadership, showing how men such as Sam Giancana and
John Gotti became household names. Crusaders like Robert Kennedy led
concerted—if sometimes sporadic—attacks against organized crime. As the battles
between the feds and the Mafia moved from the streets to the courtrooms,
Reppetto describes how it came to resemble a conflict between sovereign powers.
In direct, shoot-from-the-hip prose, Reppetto chronicles a turning point in
American Mafia history, and offers the provocative theory that, given the right
formula of connections and shrewd business, a new generation of multinational
criminals may be poised to take up the Mafia's mantle.
Organized Crime Jay S. Albanese 2014-11-20 Organized Crime: From the Mob to
Transnational Organized Crime, Seventh Edition, provides readers with a clear
understanding of organized crime, including its definition and causes, how it
is categorized under the law, models to explain its persistence, and the
criminal justice response to organized crime, including investigation,
prosecution, defense, and sentencing. This book offers a comprehensive survey,
including an extensive history of the Mafia in the United States; a legal
analysis of the offenses that underlie organized crimes; specific attention to
modern manifestations of organized crime activity, such as human smuggling,
Internet crimes, and other transnational criminal operations; and the
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application of ethics to the study of organized crime. A new section has been
added on threat assessment in organized crime. Chapters are enhanced by updated
photos, tables, charts, and critical thinking exercises that help students
apply concepts to actual organized crime cases. Every chapter includes two
student-friendly special features: Organized Crime Biography and Organized
Crime at the Movies. A glossary gives students a quick reference for looking up
important definitions of organized crime-related terms, and a Timeline of
Organized Crime in the United States highlights important events in the history
of organized crime.
Ukraine Crisis Wilson, Andrew 2014-11-18 A leading Ukraine specialist and
firsthand witness to the 2014 Kiev Uprising analyzes the world’s newest
flashpoint The aftereffects of the February 2014 Uprising in Ukraine are still
reverberating around the world. The consequences of the popular rebellion and
Russian President Putin’s attempt to strangle it remain uncertain. In this
book, Andrew Wilson combines a spellbinding, on-the-scene account of the Kiev
Uprising with a deeply informed analysis of what precipitated the events, what
has developed in subsequent months, and why the story is far from over. Wilson
situates Ukraine’s February insurgence within Russia’s expansionist ambitions
throughout the previous decade. He reveals how President Putin’s extravagant
spending to develop soft power in all parts of Europe was aided by wishful
thinking in the EU and American diplomatic inattention, and how Putin’s agenda
continues to be widely misunderstood in the West. The author then examines
events in the wake of the Uprising—the military coup in Crimea, the election of
President Petro Poroshenko, the Malaysia Airlines tragedy, rising tensions
among all of Russia's neighbors, both friend and foe, and more. Ukraine Crisis
provides an important, accurate record of events that unfolded in Ukraine in
2014. It also rings a clear warning that the unresolved problems of the region
have implications well beyond Ukrainian borders.
White Fever Jacek Hugo-Bader 2012-10-01 No one in their right mind travels
across Siberia in the middle of winter in a modified Russian jeep, with only a
CD player (which breaks on the first day) for company. But Jacek Hugo–Bader is
no ordinary traveler. As a fiftieth birthday present to himself, Jacek
Hugo–Bader sets out to drive from Moscow to Vladivostok, traversing a continent
that is two and a half times bigger than America, awash with bandits, and not
always fully equipped with roads. But if his mission sounds deranged it is in
keeping with the land he is visiting. For Siberia is slowly dying — or, more
accurately, killing itself. This is a traumatized post–Communist landscape
peopled by the homeless and the hopeless: alcoholism is endemic, as are
suicides, murders, and deaths from AIDS. As he gets to know these communities
and speaks to the people, Hugo–Bader discovers a great deal of tragedy, but
also dark humor to be shared amongst the reindeer shepherds, the former
hippies, the modern–day rappers, the homeless and the sick, the shamans, and
the followers of ‘one of the six Russian Christs,’ just one of the many arcane
religions that flourish in this isolated, impossible region.
Mafia State * Reissue * HARDING L 2021-07
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The Snowden Files Luke Harding 2014-02-07 Now a major motion picture, directed
by Oliver Stone and starring Joseph Gordon-Levitt. Edward Snowden was a 29year-old computer genius working for the National Security Agency when he
shocked the world by exposing the near-universal mass surveillance programs of
the United States government. His whistleblowing has shaken the leaders of
nations worldwide, and generated a passionate public debate on the dangers of
global monitoring and the threat to individual privacy. In a tour de force of
investigative journalism that reads like a spy novel, award-winning Guardian
reporter Luke Harding tells Snowden’s astonishing story—from the day he left
his glamorous girlfriend in Honolulu carrying a hard drive full of secrets, to
the weeks of his secret-spilling in Hong Kong, to his battle for asylum and his
exile in Moscow. For the first time, Harding brings together the many sources
and strands of the story—touching on everything from concerns about domestic
spying to the complicity of the tech sector—while also placing us in the room
with Edward Snowden himself. The result is a gripping insider narrative—and a
necessary and timely account of what is at stake for all of us in the new
digital age.
The Strongman Angus Roxburgh 2021-09-09 Vladimir Putin has turned Russia from
fledgling democracy into a police state, and in 2020 a constitutional change
gave him the means to stay in power until 2036. In this acclaimed political
biography, former BBC Moscow correspondent Angus Roxburgh charts the dramatic
fight for Russia's future under Putin. Roxburgh shows how the former KGB man
evolved from reformer to autocrat, how he sought the West's respect but earned
its fear and contempt. Drawing on dozens of exclusive interviews in Russia,
where he worked for a time as a Kremlin insider advising Putin on press
relations, as well as in the US and Europe, Roxburgh also argues that the West
threw away chances to bring Russia in from the cold, by failing to understand
its fears and aspirations following the collapse of communism. This updated
edition includes new chapters on Putin and Donald Trump, on Russia's wars in
Ukraine and Syria, and on Putin's ruthless attempt to rout all political
opposition.
A Very Expensive Poison Luke Harding 2017-01-24 A real-life political
assassination story--complete with KGB, CIA, MI5, and Russian mobsters--that
reverberates from the streets of London to the deadly halls of today's Kremlin.
A Vintage Original. On November 1, 2006, journalist and Russian dissident
Alexander Litvinenko was poisoned in London. He died twenty-two days later. The
cause of death was Polonium--a rare, lethal, and highly radioactive substance.
This is the inside story of the life and death of Litvinenko. And it is the
story of the aftermath: a decade of geopolitical disruptions still felt today.
In A Very Expensive Poison, Luke Harding guides readers through a maze of
spies, intrigue, organized crime, and political power players to uncover the
truth about Litvinenko's murder. In doing so, not only does he also become a
target, but he also unearths a chain of corruption and death leading straight
to Vladimir Putin, which sheds terrifying light on Russia's secret war with the
West.
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The Anatomy of Post-Communist Regimes Bálint Magyar 2021-02-20 Offering a
single, coherent framework of the political, economic, and social phenomena
that characterize post-communist regimes, this is the most comprehensive work
on the subject to date. Focusing on Central Europe, the post-Soviet countries
and China, the study provides a systematic mapping of possible post-communist
trajectories. At exploring the structural foundations of post-communist regime
development, the work discusses the types of state, with an emphasis on
informality and patronalism; the variety of actors in the political, economic,
and communal spheres; the ways autocrats neutralize media, elections, etc. The
analysis embraces the color revolutions of civil resistance (as in Georgia and
in Ukraine) and the defensive mechanisms of democracy and autocracy; the
evolution of corruption and the workings of “relational economy”; an analysis
of China as “market-exploiting dictatorship”; the sociology of “clientage
society”; and the instrumental use of ideology, with an emphasis on populism.
Beyond a cataloguing of phenomena—actors, institutions, and dynamics of postcommunist democracies, autocracies, and dictatorships—Magyar and Madlovics also
conceptualize everything as building blocks to a larger, coherent structure: a
new language for post-communist regimes. While being the most definitive book
on the topic, the book is nevertheless written in an accessible style suitable
for both beginners who wish to understand the logic of post-communism and
scholars who are interested in original contributions to comparative regime
theory. The book is equipped with QR codes that link to
www.postcommunistregimes.com, which contains interactive, 3D supplementary
material for teaching.
House of Trump, House of Putin Craig Unger 2018-08-14 THE NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER “The story Unger weaves with those earlier accounts and his original
reporting is fresh, illuminating and more alarming than the intelligence
channel described in the Steele dossier.”—The Washington Post House of Trump,
House of Putin offers the first comprehensive investigation into the decadeslong relationship among Donald Trump, Vladimir Putin, and the Russian Mafia
that ultimately helped win Trump the White House. It is a chilling story that
begins in the 1970s, when Trump made his first splash in the booming, moneydrenched world of New York real estate, and ends with Trump’s inauguration as
president of the United States. That moment was the culmination of Vladimir
Putin’s long mission to undermine Western democracy, a mission that he and his
hand-selected group of oligarchs and Mafia kingpins had ensnared Trump in,
starting more than twenty years ago with the massive bailout of a string of
sensational Trump hotel and casino failures in Atlantic City. This book
confirms the most incredible American paranoias about Russian malevolence. To
most, it will be a hair-raising revelation that the Cold War did not end in
1991—that it merely evolved, with Trump’s apartments offering the perfect
vehicle for billions of dollars to leave the collapsing Soviet Union. In House
of Trump, House of Putin, Craig Unger methodically traces the deep-rooted
alliance between the highest echelons of American political operatives and the
biggest players in the frightening underworld of the Russian Mafia. He traces
Donald Trump’s sordid ascent from foundering real estate tycoon to leader of
the free world. He traces Russia’s phoenix like rise from the ashes of the
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post–Cold War Soviet Union as well as its ceaseless covert efforts to retaliate
against the West and reclaim its status as a global superpower. Without Trump,
Russia would have lacked a key component in its attempts to return to imperial
greatness. Without Russia, Trump would not be president. This essential book is
crucial to understanding the real powers at play in the shadows of today’s
world. The appearance of key figures in this book—Paul Manafort, Michael Cohen,
and Felix Sater to name a few—ring with haunting significance in the wake of
Robert Mueller’s report and as others continue to close in on the truth.
Post-Communist Mafia State B lint Magyar 2016-03-01 Having won a two-third
majority in Parliament at the 2010 elections, the Hungarian political party
Fidesz removed many of the institutional obstacles of exerting power. Just like
the party, the state itself was placed under the control of a single
individual, who since then has applied the techniques used within his party to
enforce submission and obedience onto society as a whole. In a new approach the
author characterizes the system as the ?organized over-world?, the ?state
employing mafia methods? and the ?adopted political family', applying these
categories not as metaphors but elements of a coherent conceptual framework.
The actions of the post-communist mafia state model are closely aligned with
the interests of power and wealth concentrated in the hands of a small group of
insiders. While the traditional mafia channeled wealth and economic players
into its spheres of influence by means of direct coercion, the mafia state does
the same by means of parliamentary legislation, legal prosecution, tax
authority, police forces and secret service. The innovative conceptual
framework of the book is important and timely not only for Hungary, but also
for other post-communist countries subjected to autocratic rules. ÿ
Collusion Luke Harding 2017 "December 2016. Luke Harding, the Guardian reporter
and former Moscow bureau chief, quietly meets former MI6 officer Christopher
Steele in a London pub to discuss President-elect Donald Trump's Russia
connections. A month later, Steele's now-famous dossier sparks what may be the
biggest scandal of the modern era. The names of the Americans involved are
well-known, but here Harding also shines a light on powerful Russian figures
whose motivations and instructions may have been coming from the highest
echelons of the Kremlin. Harding takes the reader through every bizarre and
disquieting detail of the Trump-Russia story, an event so huge it involves
international espionage, off-shore banks, sketchy real estate deals, the Miss
Universe pageant, mobsters, money laundering, poisoned dissidents, computer
hacking, and the most shocking election in American history." -- Provided by
publisher.
Expelled: A Journalist's Descent into the Russian Mafia State Luke Harding
2012-05-22 In 2007 Luke Harding arrived in Moscow to take up a new job as a
correspondent for the British newspaper, The Guardian. Within months,
mysterious agents from Russia's Federal Security Service --the successor to the
KGB--had broken into his apartment. He found himself tailed by men in leather
jackets, bugged, and even summoned to the KGB's notorious prison, Lefortovo.
The break-in was the beginning of an extraordinary psychological war against
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the journalist and his family. Windows left open in his children's bedroom,
secret police agents tailing Harding on the street, and customs agents
harassing the family as they left and entered the country became the norm. The
campaign of persecution burst into the open in 2011 when the Kremlin expelled
Harding from Moscow--the first western reporter to be deported from Russia
since the days of the Cold War. Expelled is a brilliant and haunting account of
the insidious methods used by a resurgent Kremlin against its so-called
"enemies"--human rights workers, western diplomats, journalists and opposition
activists. It includes illuminating diplomatic cables which describe Russia as
a "virtual mafia state". Harding gives a personal and compelling portrait of
Russia that--in its bid to remain a superpower--is descending into a corrupt
police state.
Odd Birds Ian Harding 2017-05-02 A 7-time Teen Choice Award Winner on
Freeform's most-watched series, Pretty Little Liars ... A social media
influencer with over 7 million followers ... An avid birdwatcher? Yes, you read
that correctly. Ian Harding is all of these things, and so much more. In this
memoir, explore the unexpected world of a young celebrity through the lens of
his favorite pastime — birding. Odd Birds is more than just a Hollywood memoir
or tell-all. At its heart, this book is a coming-of-age story in which Ian
wrestles with an ever evolving question— how can he still be himself, while
also being a celebrity. Each humorous and heartfelt story features a particular
bird—sometimes literal, at other times figurative. Using this framework, Ian
explores a variety of topics, including growing up, life as a television actor
and nature lover, and whether it is better to shave or wax one’s chest for an
on-screen love scene. A funny and heartwarming window into Ian’s life, Odd
Birds is a must-read for fans of nature writing and memoir alike.
Russian Roulette Michael Isikoff 2018-03-13 The incredible, harrowing account
of how American democracy was hacked by Moscow as part of a covert operation to
influence the U.S. election and help Donald Trump gain the presidency. "Russian
Roulette is...the most thorough and riveting account." -- The New York Times
Russian Roulette is a story of political skullduggery unprecedented in American
history. It weaves together tales of international intrigue, cyber espionage,
and superpower rivalry. After U.S.-Russia relations soured, as Vladimir Putin
moved to reassert Russian strength on the global stage, Moscow trained its best
hackers and trolls on U.S. political targets and exploited WikiLeaks to
disseminate information that could affect the 2016 election. The Russians were
wildly successful and the great break-in of 2016 was no "third-rate burglary."
It was far more sophisticated and sinister -- a brazen act of political
espionage designed to interfere with American democracy. At the end of the day,
Trump, the candidate who pursued business deals in Russia, won. And millions of
Americans were left wondering, what the hell happened? This story of high-tech
spying and multiple political feuds is told against the backdrop of Trump's
strange relationship with Putin and the curious ties between members of his
inner circle -- including Paul Manafort and Michael Flynn -- and Russia.
Russian Roulette chronicles and explores this bizarre scandal, explains the
stakes, and answers one of the biggest questions in American politics: How and
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why did a foreign government infiltrate the country's political process and
gain influence in Washington?
Russians Gregory Feifer 2014-02-18 From former NPR Moscow correspondent Gregory
Feifer comes an incisive portrait that draws on vivid personal stories to
portray the forces that have shaped the Russian character for centuries-and
continue to do so today. RUSSIANS explores the seeming paradoxes of life in
Russia by unraveling the nature of its people: what is it in their history,
their desires, and their conception of themselves that makes them baffling to
the West? Using the insights of his decade as a journalist in Russia, Feifer
corrects pervasive misconceptions by showing that much of what appears
inexplicable about the country is logical when seen from the inside. He gets to
the heart of why the world's leading energy producer continues to exasperate
many in the international community. And he makes clear why President Vladimir
Putin remains popular even as the gap widens between the super-rich and the
great majority of poor. Traversing the world's largest country from the violent
North Caucasus to Arctic Siberia, Feifer conducted hundreds of intimate
conversations about everything from sex and vodka to Russia's complex
relationship with the world. From fabulously wealthy oligarchs to the destitute
elderly babushki who beg in Moscow's streets, he tells the story of a society
bursting with vitality under a leadership rooted in tradition and often on the
edge of collapse despite its authoritarian power. Feifer also draws on
formative experiences in Russia's past and illustrative workings of its culture
to shed much-needed light on the purposely hidden functioning of its society
before, during, and after communism. Woven throughout is an intimate, firstperson account of his family history, from his Russian mother's coming of age
among Moscow's bohemian artistic elite to his American father's harrowing
vodka-fueled run-ins with the KGB. What emerges is a rare portrait of a unique
land of extremes whose forbidding geography, merciless climate, and crushing
corruption has nevertheless produced some of the world's greatest art and some
of its most remarkable scientific advances. RUSSIANS is an expertly observed,
gripping profile of a people who will continue challenging the West for the
foreseeable future.
The Teapot Dome Scandal Laton McCartney 2009-01-13 In this amazing and at times
ribald story, Laton McCartney tells how Big Oil handpicked Warren G. Harding,
an obscure Ohio senator, to serve as our twenty-third president. Harding and
his “oil cabinet” made it possible for cronies to secure vast fuel reserves
that had been set aside for use by the U.S. Navy. In exchange, the oilmen paid
off senior government officials, bribed newspaper publishers, and covered the
GOP campaign debt. When news of the scandal finally emerged, the consequences
were disastrous. Drawing on contemporary records newly made available to
McCartney, The Teapot Dome Scandal reveals a shocking, revelatory picture of
just how far-reaching the affair was, how high the stakes, and how powerful the
conspirators–all told in a dazzling narrative style.
Gangster Lorenzo Carcaterra 2002-07-30 Love. Violence. Destiny. These powerful
themes ricochet through Lorenzo Carcaterra’s new novel like bullets from a
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machine gun. In Gangster, he surpasses even his bestselling Sleepers to create
a brutal and brilliant American saga of murder, forgiveness, and redemption.
Born in the midst of tragedy and violence and raised in the shadow of a
shocking secret, young Angelo Vestieri chooses to flee both his past and his
father to seek a second family—the criminals who preside over early 20th
century New York. In his bloody rise from soldier to mob boss, he encounters
ever more barbaric betrayals—in friendship, in his brutal business, in love—yet
simultaneously comes to understand the meaning of loyalty, the virtue of
relationships, and gains a perspective on the lonely, if powerful, life he has
chosen. As the years pass, as enemies are made and defeated, as wars are fought
and won, the old don meets an abandoned boy who needs a parent as much as
protection. By taking Gabe under his wing and teaching him everything he knows,
Angelo Vestieri will learn, in the winter of his life, which is greater: his
love for the boy he cherishes, or his need to be a gangster and to live by the
savage rules he helped create. A sweeping panoramic with riveting characters, a
unique understanding of the underworld philosophy, and a relentless pace,
Gangster travels through the time of godfathers and goodfellas to our own world
of suburban Sopranos. But this is more than just an authentic chronicle of
crime. Setting a new standard for this acclaimed author, Gangster is a
compassionate portrait of one man's fight against his fate—and an unforgettable
epic of a family, a city, a century.
The Massillon Tigers David Lee Morgan, Jr. 2020-09-08 After playing 4 quarters
of hard-fought football games, the Massillon Tiger football team gathered in a
circle at the center of every football field they played on in 2019 to do 15
pushups—a pushup for every game it would take to lead them to the State
Championship game. The mantra for the season became: 15 for 15. Each pushup is
represented as a chapter in this book and a different piece of the puzzle that
explains the football town of Massillon, Ohio. In this dramatic and
entertaining book, Author and Tiger running back coach, David Lee Morgan, Jr.
shares stories that offer a unique and unequaled perspective into the 2019
season and the Tigers' quest for that elusive state championship. The Massillon
Tiger football program isn't a typical high school football program. It's a
ministry of football with the first season dating back to 1894. In this small,
midwestern Ohio rust belt town, the community has rallied around this team
every Friday at the historic Paul Brown Tiger Stadium (capacity 16,000) for
decades. The school has produced numerous NFL standouts, including coaching
legend and Hall of Famer Paul Brown. The Massillon support, locally and
nationwide, is unrivaled and is arguably one of the most recognizable and
successful high school football programs in the country. The Massillon Tigers:
15 for 15 is the next generation's Friday Night Lights—the powerful tale of one
of the most storied high school football programs anywhere in the country and
their magical 2019 season, as told by an award-winning author and journalist
who enjoyed unlimited access to the players, coaches, and families through his
role as the running backs coach.
Shadow State Luke Harding 2020-06-30 A thrilling account of how Russia is
waging a hidden war against America and the West, using espionage, corruption,
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fake news, and KGB-style murder March 2018. Two Russian assassins arrive in a
provincial English city to kill a former officer from Russia’s GRU intelligence
agency. His crime? Passing secrets to British spies. The poison? A lethal nerve
agent, novichok. The attempted execution was a reminder – as if one were needed
- of Russia’s contempt for international norms. The Soviet Union and its
doctrine are long gone, but the playbook used by the Kremlin’s spies during
that long confrontation with the West is back. And the underlying goal remains
the same: to undermine democracy and exploit divisions within American and
European society and politics. Moscow’s support for Donald Trump in the 2016
presidential election has grown into the biggest political scandal of modern
times. Its American players are well-known. In Shadow State, award-winning
journalist and bestselling author Luke Harding reveals the Russians behind the
story: the spies, hackers and internet trolls. Harding charts how the Kremlin
has updated Communist-era methods of influence and propaganda for the age of
Facebook and Twitter, and considers the compelling question of our age: what
exactly does Vladimir Putin have on President Trump? Similar to those of the
Cold War, Putin’s ambitions are truly global. His emissaries include oligarchs,
bankers, lawyers, mercenaries, and agents of influence. They roam from
Salisbury to Helsinki, Ukraine to Central Africa, London to Washington, D.C.
Shadow State is the singular account of how the Kremlin seeks to reshape the
world, to divide the US from its European friends, and to remake America in its
own dark and kleptocratic image. This is an essential read for anyone who wants
to understand how our politics came to be so chaotic and divided. Nothing less
than the future of Western democracy is at stake.
Collusion Luke Harding 2018-10-04 #1 New York Times Bestseller 'It's a superb
piece of work, wonderfully done and essential reading for anyone who cares for
his country. Amazing research and brilliantly collated.' John Le Carré
'Collusion is so essential and ... I wish everyone who is skeptical that Russia
has leverage over Trump would read it ... Invaluable.' The New York Times In
Collusion, award-winning journalist Luke Harding reveals the true nature of
Trump's decades-long relationship with Russia and presents the gripping inside
story of offshore money, sketchy real-estate deals, a Miss Universe Pageant,
mobsters, money laundering, hacking and Kremlin espionage. This book gets to
the heart of the biggest political scandal of the modern era, engulfing not
just Trump's White House but threatening a global crisis not seen since the
Cold War.
The Man Without a Face Masha Gessen 2013 Documents the Russian prime minister's
rapid ascent from a low-level KGB operative to the presidency, describing his
selection by an ailing Boris Yeltsin's oligarchy and the ways in which the
author believes that his views and ambitions have renewed Russia's threatening
position to its citizens and the world. By the author of Perfect Rigor.
Reprint. 35,000 first printing.
Hunt the Banker Alexander Lebedev 2019-09-12 Alexander Lebedev is best known as
the Russian businessman and public figure who bought the Evening Standard and
The Independent newspapers in the UK. A former KGB intelligence officer in the
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USSR's London Embassy, his book covers the years from his birth in 1959 to
2016. Written in a wry and humorous manner, the book is mainly a memoir of
Lebedev's own hair-raising experiences as someone who aspires to show that an
"honest banker" is not an oxymoron. There is the thread of a whodunit as his
attempts at constructive and charitable business enterprises are systematically
torpedoed by a person or persons unknown. He describes the dirty tricks used
against him and the attempt to assassinate him and details how the Russian and
international political and business elite live. Lebedev openly tells of his
relations with leading politicians, businessmen, and cultural figures in Russia
and abroad, and investigates corruption scandals, dodgy multi-billion-dollar
deals, and contract killings. A comical episode on how he faced five years of
imprisonment for a minor fracas during a television talk show, and how world
show business stars (Elton John, Hugh Grant, Keira Knightley, John Malkovich,
Ian McKellen, Stephen Fry) rallied to his defense. He describes in detail how
and why he became involved with two prominent UK newspapers. Lebedev reveals
his access to inside sources of information, with policemen and secret
policemen slipping him memoirs and transcripts of episodes which would
otherwise have remained unknown. It is ultimately a portrait of a political
system which ensures that genuine attempts to improve the fortunes of his
country and its citizens are built on sand.
A Very Expensive Poison Luke Harding 2016-02-11 1 November 2006. Alexander
Litvinenko is brazenly poisoned in central London. Twenty two days later he
dies, killed from the inside. The poison? Polonium; a rare, lethal and highly
radioactive substance. His crime? He had made some powerful enemies in Russia.
Based on the best part of a decade's reporting, as well as extensive interviews
with those closest to the events (including the murder suspects), and access to
trial evidence, Luke Harding's A Very Expensive Poison is the definitive inside
story of the life and death of Alexander Litvinenko. Harding traces the journey
of the nuclear poison across London, from hotel room to nightclub, assassin to
victim; it is a deadly trail that seemingly leads back to the Russian state
itself. This is a shocking real-life revenge tragedy with corruption and
subterfuge at every turn, and walk-on parts from Russian mafia, the KGB, MI6
agents, dedicated British coppers, Russian dissidents. At the heart of this all
is an individual and his family torn apart by a ruthless crime.
Democracy Rules Jan-Werner Müller 2021-07-06 A much-anticipated guide to saving
democracy, from one of our most essential political thinkers. Everyone knows
that democracy is in trouble, but do we know what democracy actually is? JanWerner Müller, author of the widely translated and acclaimed What Is Populism?,
takes us back to basics in Democracy Rules. In this short, elegant volume, he
explains how democracy is founded not just on liberty and equality, but also on
uncertainty. The latter will sound unattractive at a time when the pandemic has
created unbearable uncertainty for so many. But it is crucial for ensuring
democracy’s dynamic and creative character, which remains one of its signal
advantages over authoritarian alternatives that seek to render politics (and
individual citizens) completely predictable. Müller shows that we need to reinvigorate the intermediary institutions that have been deemed essential for
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democracy’s success ever since the nineteenth century: political parties and
free media. Contrary to conventional wisdom, these are not spent forces in a
supposed age of post-party populist leadership and post-truth. Müller suggests
concretely how democracy’s critical infrastructure of intermediary institutions
could be renovated, re-empowering citizens while also preserving a place for
professionals such as journalists and judges. These institutions are also
indispensable for negotiating a democratic social contract that reverses the
secession of plutocrats and the poorest from a common political world.
Putin Country Anne Garrels 2016-03-15 "Portrait of the mid-size city of
Chelyabinsk and how it is faring in the new Russia"-Putin's People Catherine Belton 2020-06-23 A New York Times and Sunday Times
bestseller | A New York Times Book Review Editors' Choice Named a best book of
the year by The Economist | Financial Times | New Statesman | The Telegraph
"[Putin's People] will surely now become the definitive account of the rise of
Putin and Putinism." —Anne Applebaum, The Atlantic "This riveting, immaculately
researched book is arguably the best single volume written about Putin, the
people around him and perhaps even about contemporary Russia itself in the past
three decades." —Peter Frankopan, Financial Times Interference in American
elections. The sponsorship of extremist politics in Europe. War in Ukraine. In
recent years, Vladimir Putin’s Russia has waged a concerted campaign to expand
its influence and undermine Western institutions. But how and why did all this
come about, and who has orchestrated it? In Putin’s People, the investigative
journalist and former Moscow correspondent Catherine Belton reveals the untold
story of how Vladimir Putin and the small group of KGB men surrounding him rose
to power and looted their country. Delving deep into the workings of Putin’s
Kremlin, Belton accesses key inside players to reveal how Putin replaced the
freewheeling tycoons of the Yeltsin era with a new generation of loyal
oligarchs, who in turn subverted Russia’s economy and legal system and extended
the Kremlin's reach into the United States and Europe. The result is a chilling
and revelatory exposé of the KGB’s revanche—a story that begins in the murk of
the Soviet collapse, when networks of operatives were able to siphon billions
of dollars out of state enterprises and move their spoils into the West. Putin
and his allies subsequently completed the agenda, reasserting Russian power
while taking control of the economy for themselves, suppressing independent
voices, and launching covert influence operations abroad. Ranging from Moscow
and London to Switzerland and Brooklyn’s Brighton Beach—and assembling a
colorful cast of characters to match—Putin’s People is the definitive account
of how hopes for the new Russia went astray, with stark consequences for its
inhabitants and, increasingly, the world.
The Future Is History Masha Gessen 2017-10-03 WINNER OF THE 2017 NATIONAL BOOK
AWARD IN NONFICTION FINALIST FOR THE NATIONAL BOOK CRITICS CIRCLE AWARDS WINNER
OF THE NEW YORK PUBLIC LIBRARY'S HELEN BERNSTEIN BOOK AWARD NAMED A BEST BOOK
OF 2017 BY THE NEW YORK TIMES BOOK REVIEW, LOS ANGELES TIMES, WASHINGTON POST,
BOSTON GLOBE, SEATTLE TIMES, CHRISTIAN SCIENCE MONITOR, NEWSWEEK, PASTE, and
POP SUGAR The essential journalist and bestselling biographer of Vladimir Putin
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reveals how, in the space of a generation, Russia surrendered to a more
virulent and invincible new strain of autocracy. Award-winning journalist Masha
Gessen's understanding of the events and forces that have wracked Russia in
recent times is unparalleled. In The Future Is History, Gessen follows the
lives of four people born at what promised to be the dawn of democracy. Each of
them came of age with unprecedented expectations, some as the children and
grandchildren of the very architects of the new Russia, each with newfound
aspirations of their own--as entrepreneurs, activists, thinkers, and writers,
sexual and social beings. Gessen charts their paths against the machinations of
the regime that would crush them all, and against the war it waged on
understanding itself, which ensured the unobstructed reemergence of the old
Soviet order in the form of today's terrifying and seemingly unstoppable mafia
state. Powerful and urgent, The Future Is History is a cautionary tale for our
time and for all time.
Mafia State Luke Harding 2011-09-29 In 2007 Luke Harding arrived in Moscow to
take up a new job as a correspondent for the British newspaper the Guardian.
Within months, mysterious agents from Russia's Federal Security Service - the
successor to the KGB - had broken into his flat. He found himself tailed by men
in cheap leather jackets, bugged, and even summoned to Lefortovo, the KGB's
notorious prison. The break-in was the beginning of an extraordinary
psychological war against the journalist and his family. Vladimir Putin's spies
used tactics developed by the KGB and perfected in the 1970s by the Stasi, East
Germany's sinister secret police. This clandestine campaign burst into the open
in 2011 when the Kremlin expelled Harding from Moscow - the first western
reporter to be deported from Russia since the days of the Cold War. Mafia
State: How one reporter became an enemy of the brutal new Russia is a brilliant
and haunting account of the insidious methods used by a resurgent Kremlin
against its so-called "enemies" - human rights workers, western diplomats,
journalists and opposition activists. It includes unpublished material from
confidential US diplomatic cables, released last year by WikiLeaks, which
describe Russia as a "virtual mafia state". Harding gives a unique, personal
and compelling portrait of today's Russia, two decades after the end of
communism, that reads like a spy thriller.
Shadow State Luke Harding 2021-07
Mafia State Luke Harding 2021-07-01 Award-winning journalist and bestselling
author Luke Harding's haunting, brilliant account of the insidious methods used
against him by a resurgent Kremlin which led to him becoming the first western
reporter to be deported from Russia since the days of the Cold War. FEATURING A
NEW FOREWORD FROM THE AUTHOR 'A courageous and explosive exposé.' ORLANDO FIGES
'Luke Harding is one of the best reporters in the world.' ROBERT SAVIANO 'An
essential read.' NEW STATESMAN In 2007, Luke Harding arrived in Moscow to take
up a new job as a correspondent for the British newspaper the Guardian. Within
months, mysterious agents from Russia's Federal Security Service - the
successor to the KGB - had broken into his flat. He found himself tailed by men
in cheap leather jackets, bugged, and even summoned to Lefortovo, the KGB's
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notorious prison. The break-in was the beginning of an extraordinary
psychological war against the journalist and his family. Vladimir Putin's spies
used tactics developed by the KGB and perfected in the 1970s by the Stasi, East
Germany's sinister secret police. This clandestine campaign burst into the open
in 2011 when the Kremlin expelled Harding from Moscow. Luke Harding's Mafia
State gives a unique, personal and compelling portrait of today's Russia, two
decades after the end of communism, that reads like a spy thriller.
Drex Harding Jon O'Connor 2018-11-17 A lost phone leads Drex into a mystery
involving a criminal underworld right in his school. As Drex gets closer to
finding the truth he'll need his wits and ingenuity to outsmart the Middle
School Mafia. The book invites the reader to solve their own set of puzzles and
find a missing chapter.
Mafia State Luke Harding 2011 In February 2011, in scenes that evoked the
chilliest moments of the Cold War, journalist Luke Harding was expelled from
Moscow. His offence? To have reported on aspects of contemporary Russia that
the authorities would have preferred to remain hidden from view. Moscow Ghosts
is a clear-eyed and unflinching chronicle of Luke's often terrifying
experiences in Russia in the months leading up to his expulsion. It describes
his encounters with Russia's sinister FSB security service, the leatherjacketed agents who tailed him, and his summons to Lefortovo, formerly the
KGB's notorious Moscow prison. It also details the secret psychological war the
FSB waged against the journalist and his family. This is a frank and deeply
disturbing portrait of contemporary Russia, written by someone who knows what
it is like to be on the wrong side of those in power.
Putin's Russia Anna Politkovskaya 2007-01-09 A searing portrait of a country in
disarray and of the man at its helm, from "the bravest of Russian journalists"
(The New York Times) Hailed as "a lone voice crying out in a moral wilderness"
(New Statesman), Anna Politkovskaya made her name with her fearless reporting
on the war in Chechnya. Now she turns her steely gaze on the multiple threats
to Russian stability, among them Vladimir Putin himself. Rich with characters
and poignant accounts, Putin's Russia depicts a far-reaching state of decay.
Politkovskaya describes an army in which soldiers die from malnutrition,
parents must pay bribes to recover their dead sons' bodies, and conscripts are
even hired out as slaves. She exposes rampant corruption in business,
government, and the judiciary, where everything from store permits to bus
routes to court appointments is for sale. And she offers a scathing
condemnation of the ongoing war in Chechnya, where kidnappings, extra-judicial
killings, rape, and torture are begetting terrorism rather than fighting it.
Finally, Politkovskaya denounces both Putin, for stifling civil liberties as he
pushes the country back to a Soviet-style dictatorship, and the West, for its
unqualified embrace of the Russian leader. Sounding an urgent alarm, Putin's
Russia is a gripping portrayal of a country in crisis and the testament of a
great and intrepid reporter.
American Mafia Thomas Reppetto 2016-06-07 "Reppetto's book earns its place
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among the best . . . he brings fresh context to a familiar story worth
retelling." —The New York Times Book Review Organized crime—the Italian
American kind—has long been a source of popular entertainment and legend. Now
Thomas Reppetto provides a balanced history of the Mafia's rise—from the 1880s
to the post-WWII era—that is as exciting and readable as it is authoritative.
Structuring his narrative around a series of case histories featuring such
infamous characters as Lucky Luciano and Al Capone, Reppetto draws on a
lifetime of field experience and access to unseen documents to show us a
locally grown Mafia. It wasn't until the 1920s, thanks to Prohibition, that the
Mafia assumed what we now consider its defining characteristics, especially its
octopuslike tendency to infiltrate industry and government. At mid-century the
Kefauver Commission declared the Mafia synonymous with Union Siciliana; in the
1960s the FBI finally admitted the Mafia's existence under the name La Cosa
Nostra. American Mafia is a fascinating look at America's most compelling
criminal subculture from an author who is intimately acquainted with both sides
of the street.
WikiLeaks David Leigh 2011-02-08 A team of journalists with unparalleled inside
access provides the first full, in-depth account of WikiLeaks, its founder
Julian Assange, and the ethical, legal, and political controversies it has both
uncovered and provoked.
Red Notice Bill Browder 2015-02-03 Freezing Order, the follow-up to Red Notice,
is available now! “[Red Notice] does for investing in Russia and the former
Soviet Union what Liar’s Poker did for our understanding of Salomon Brothers,
Wall Street, and the mortgage-backed securities business in the 1980s.
Browder’s business saga meshes well with the story of corruption and murder in
Vladimir Putin’s Russia, making Red Notice an early candidate for any list of
the year’s best books” (Fortune). “Part John Grisham-like thriller, part
business and political memoir.” —The New York Times This is a story about an
accidental activist. Bill Browder started out his adult life as the Wall Street
maverick whose instincts led him to Russia just after the breakup of the Soviet
Union, where he made his fortune. Along the way he exposed corruption, and when
he did, he barely escaped with his life. His Russian lawyer Sergei Magnitsky
wasn’t so lucky: he ended up in jail, where he was tortured to death. That
changed Browder forever. He saw the murderous heart of the Putin regime and has
spent the last half decade on a campaign to expose it. Because of that, he
became Putin’s number one enemy, especially after Browder succeeded in having a
law passed in the United States—The Magnitsky Act—that punishes a list of
Russians implicated in the lawyer’s murder. Putin famously retaliated with a
law that bans Americans from adopting Russian orphans. A financial caper, a
crime thriller, and a political crusade, Red Notice is the story of one man
taking on overpowering odds to change the world, and also the story of how,
without intending to, he found meaning in his life.
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